
         Amethyst Class 

             Newsletter          
If All The World’s a Stage….. 

This week we have been very busy rehearsing our play-no scripts this week! 

It is sounding amazing. Make sure you have plenty of tissues ready and feel 

free to bring the whole family with you! 

 Reminder: the Leavers’ Panto is 16th July 6pm -8pm. 

The children have also been making their own model theatres (designed with 

an eco-theme). 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


